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In an effort to address the requirements of the REACH regulation and ensure a reliable ongoing

supply of RF ONE parts, we are constantly monitoring the substances of very high concern

(SVHCs), as defined by REACH, in our products.

We confirm that the RF Coaxial Attenuators&Terminations, Cable Assemblies, RF

Connectors&Adapters, Waveguide Components and other parts that were shipped and will be

shipped were not and will not be treated with substances containing hexavalent chromium. All of

our products do not include hexavalent chromium in the chemical conversion coating process.

Under the structure of the REACH regulation, RF ONE is a supplier of “ARTICLES” to our

customers (according to ECHA’s guidance for articles, the electronic components shall be

considered as articles). We do not manufacture “substances” or “preparations” and our articles do

not involve the “intentional release of substances”. Accordingly, we foresee no registration or

pre-registration Authorization requirement for the products we supplied.

We hereby certify that products offered by RF ONE are in compliance with the last revision of the

latest SVHC-241candidate list (released on 27-June-2024) concerning the Registration, Evaluation,

Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals (REACH) .

We further declare that all the statements in this letter are true and accurate.

If you have questions regarding RF ONE’s REACH position, please contact us via the following

email address:sales@rfone.cn. Thank you!

Mike Lin

Quality Manager

RF One Electronics


